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Securing our Future Grants

All three of our building safety grants have been approved. We will be having the additional 
cameras, keyless entrees, and doorbells installed in the coming months. Each building received 
the full $20,000 grant amount. 

Waypoint Conference

Several high school staff members and I were able to attend the Waypoint Conference in Boise 
this week. The conference focuses on college and career readiness and had several great 
breakout sessions to attend. The conference included information on advanced opportunities, 
workforce training, FAFSA, and the new Idaho Launch scholarship. 


